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 Brandon and Siri 

Prater

OBJ2016/2611/P 07/07/2016  23:12:37 Our property is adjacent to number 49 and, with respect, we have concerns about the scale of the 

proposed extension work, in particular the first floor addition. The proposed first floor addition seeks 

to extend fully to our shared property line, which in our opinion, brings the first floor structure too 

close to our house and concerns us with respect to loss of light as well as privacy from an overlooking 

standpoint. We are not opposed to a partial extension at first  floor level, but would request that the size 

of the proposed addition be scaled back sufficiently from the property line to leave appropriate space 

and light between the two houses.
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